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Dear Valued Partners,
Warm greetings from Tokyo University of Foreign Studies, Japan!

As always, thank you for your continuous and kind cooperation and support for our bilateral
exchange program.

We are pleased to announce that our Factsheet for Fall 2024 entry is ready!
Please find below the main changes in Fall 2024 entry.

<Application requirements and necessary documents>

The application requirements and necessary documents for Fall 2024 entry are changed as follows:

1. Minimum GPA requirements added: All students must have a GPA of 2.0 or higher on a 4.0 scale
(or equivalent) to be eligible for the exchange program.

2. Submission of Language Evidence required: Students whose first language is not Japanese or
English and whose degree program is not taught entirely in Japanese or English need to provide the
Japanese or English Language Evidence as part of their application. The standard requirement is as
follows (No change in language level):

- English: CEFR (Common European Framework of Reference for Languages) B2

- Japanese: N2 of Japanese Language Proficiency Test (JLPT)

<On-campus accommodation>

We will do our best to accommodate all the students who would like to live in the on-campus dorms,
but we cannot guarantee that we can accommodate everyone there because the number of incoming
exchange students is expected to exceed the capacity of the dorms. We will provide the students with
the necessary information to find accommodation.

We will send the application details for Fall entry 2024 to you by email in middle January 2024.

We do not need the nomination email but would like you and your nominated student(s) to complete
the application procedures in the email to be sent in middle January 2024.

The deadline for the application for Fall 2024 entry: March 15th, 2024

*Please note that we will NOT accept late applications for any reason.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.
Warm regards,
Megumi ITO and Satomi OTSUBO
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January 3, 2024 for the winter holidays. Inquiries received during this
period will be handled promptly on or after the 4th.
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